
 

KACo is implementing a better way to report employee injuries 
STARTING Monday, July 1, 2019 @ 8 am  

The new process should be utilized by all employees  
Partnering with our Workers’ Compensation claims department and Managed Care Organization, 

KACo members now have 24/7 access to a nurse for work injury reporting 

and direction to appropriate medical treatment: 

 

 


